
 

 

WEST BOYLSTON 

COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

OCTOBER 17, 2011 

Members present: George Bernardin, Steve Blake, Pat Crowley, Bev Goodale, and Chris Rucho; 

members   absent: Pat Halpin, Larry Salate, and Joan Welsh 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:40 pm. 

 

Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to approve payment of an invoice in the 

amount of $2600 submitted by D&S Contracting for work in connection with the current project 

at the Beaman Memorial Library.  Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was also voted to 

approve payment of all future bills  in connection with this grant by  signatures of three 

members of the Community Preservation Committee, provided that each such bill has been 

approved by the Trustees of the Library.  

 

There being no further business, it was voted to adjourn at 6:50 pm. 

 

A true record: 

 

George F. Bernardin, Secretary Pro Tem 


